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City of Pacifica Departments Relocating to Renovated Campus  
City Hall Public-Facing Office Counters Closed on Friday, August 2, 2024 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Pacifica, CA) – The City of Pacifica Finance Department is relocating 
from the Pacifica Community Center to the new Civic Center City Hall Building at 170 Santa Maria 
Avenue on Friday, August 2, 2024. For staff to relocate, public service for the following City 
Departments will be closed on Friday, August 2, 2024: City Manager’s Office, City Clerk’s Office, 
and Finance & Administrative Services.   
 
The public-facing counter at the Community Development Department (formerly the Planning & 
Building Department) next door at 1800 Francisco Boulevard will remain open during City Hall’s 
temporary closure. On Monday, August 5, 2024, all City Departments, and public-facing counters 
will be open and operating under normal business hours.   
 
On Tuesday, August 6, 2024, the City of Pacifica Engineering Division staff will be relocating to 
the Community Development Building at 1800 Francisco Boulevard. There is no associated 
disruption to services during this transition. 
 
The City of Pacifica Public Works Field Services Division public-facing counter will now be 
located at 151 Milagra Drive. 
 
The Parks, Beaches and Recreation Department will continue to operate from the Pacifica 
Community Center at 540 Crespi Drive. 
 
The new City of Pacifica Campus Facilities are located at 170 Santa Maria Avenue (City Hall 
Building) and 1800 Francisco Boulevard (Community Development and Engineering Departments).  
 
 
Staff Contact: 
Sarah Coffey, City Clerk 
(650) 738-7307 
scoffey@pacifica.gov 
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